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Viking Elementary School Principal’s Report to the School Board  
February 2015 
 
Enrollment (as of 2/11/15): 

 

YEAR 2014-2015 

     Grade Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb 

K 60 61 61 61 63 65 64 

1 66 65 65 64 63 65 66 

2 69 70 69 69 68 68 68 

3 71 72 72 72 71 73 73 

4 69 69 69 69 68 68 69 

5 63 63 63 63 62 64 66 

6 73 72 72 71 70 70 70 

        Total 471 472 471 469 465 473 476 

        

 

Aug 15 

      

        Headstart 54 54 54 54 53 54 

4 - Pre 

 

32 32 34 33 34 36 

3 - Pre 

 

17 18 18 18 18 18 

  

Upcoming Events 

February 23
rd

 - 27
th

:  VES Leadership Week ‘Be the ONE’; Book Fair 

February 23
rd

:  Parent-Teacher Conferences (1-7pm) 

February 24
th

:   Literacy Task Force Meeting 

   Cultural Collaborative: 5
th

 grade to Underwood 

   PTP Meeting (6pm) @ Public Library 

February 25
th

:  Tier II Collaboration (gr. 4-6) 

   STEM to Moorhead (afterschool) 

March 4
th

:   Viking Leadership Team Meeting 

March 10
th

:   Math Task Force Meeting 

March 18
th

:   Lighthouse Team Meeting 

           Tier II Collaboration (gr. K-3) 

March 25
th

:   Literacy Task Force Meeting 

Tier II Collaboration (gr. 4-6) 

 

Assessment Schedule 

ACCESS Testing begins week of February 17
th

 

 

MCA administered: Reading: April 28th – May 1st 
            Math: May 5th – 8th  
 

 

Viking Elementary School 
“A community of learners dedicated to improving our world.” 


